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	Please list noteworthy changes in the data set from last year:

10% increase in physics and astronomy enrollment
8% decline in Technical Physics enrollment

25% growth in Introduction to Astronomy, AST101/107
19% growth in Introduction to Physics, PHY100/110

	Please list the actions underway from the most recent program review recommendations:

  Data is being collected in the General Physics sequence to assess course and general education outcomes.  Lessons learned in this process will guide the department’s assessment endeavors in the coming year.
  The department is in the initial stages of developing a web deliverable version of the three course sequence of astronomy, AST111/117, 112/118, and 113/119.

  The department is currently updating master syllabi for all of our courses using the Curriculum Management Tool.

  The department has developed a new offering for Middle Childhood Education, PHY246, and continues to work with area schools to keep our teacher education curriculum transferable.
  Investigates have revealed opportunities for the department to improve the training and support of part time faculty.  These efforts include discussions that have assisted in the development of guidelines for faculty journaling and training for the use of computer based activities.  The department is conducting a proof of concept study with selected software products that potentially could provide a browser accessible system that will provide all faculty departmental curriculum materials and a knowledge base on their use.  The knowledge base will provide a mechanism to document the collective departmental knowledge using inputs that have not been entirely defined.
  An exploratory plan has been developed to investigate the needs of our students, the effectiveness of the instructional methods used and topics being covered.  We are working with the Allied Health departments having this course in their programs.


Please e-mail this completed form to sue.merrell@sinclair.edu by January 27, 2006.  Thank you.

